
 

Next Friday 11th February we are inviting all children, 

from Nursery to Year 6, to come dressed up for 

Number Day. 

 

Please do not feel like you need to purchase an outfit. 

Wearing a decorated ‘T’ shirt or Sports Top (Football, 

Rugby etc.) is fine too! 

    

There will be Maths Prizes for everyone who takes 

part, plus a bonus KS1 and KS2 prize too!  

Plus, would you like to help shape the learning of your 

children? Just send to school the ending to the 

following sentence on a note, in an email etc. 

Good Mathematicians are…  


